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20 February, 2023 
 

Request for Silent STA 
 
K35OU-D lost all satellite reception on 2/13/2023.  Since all programming is delivered via 
satellite the station had no available programming and was therefore shut down. 
 
Heavy snow on the road leading up to the mountain site has made it impossible for engineering 
personnel to reach the site.  There is no way to predict when the path will be open again as it is 
not plowed by any agency. 
 
Ventana requests a silent STA for a period of six months to allow personnel to reach the site, 
diagnose the problem, and remedy the cause.  
 
The public interest would be served by this proposal by allowing K35OU-D to return to the air 
serving the public as soon as its programming source can be restored.  
 
 


